
CLINTON TOWNSHIP SEWERAGE AUTHORITY 

LEGAL NOTICE 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

TAKE NOTICE that the Clinton Township Sewerage Authority (CTSA) has filed a request with the New 
Jersey Department of Environmental Protection for funding through the New Jersey Water Bank for the 
proposed North Hunterdon Regional High School Pump Station Replacement Project. The proposed project 
involves the construction of a new submersible sewage pump station to replace the existing station in a 
location adjacent to the existing station.  The improvement is needed to replace aged and worn equipment 
and facilities and to accommodate new connections to the CTSA system within its existing sewer service 
area.  The project will also provide abatement to sewer system leakage (Infiltration and Inflow) within the 
school district’s sewers that are upstream of the station.  The construction will involve the installation of new 
below-grade pumping facilities and equipment.  The existing one-story brick building and fiberglass shed 
will be rehabilitated and refurbished to house the new electrical and controls equipment for the station.  To 
collect new incoming flow and direct it into the new station, that will emanate from an offsite residential 
development (affordable housing) and from a proposed “Vo-Tech” building to be constructed on the 
Regional High School campus, approximately 291 LF of new 8” gravity sewer will be installed upstream of 
the proposed station. The total estimated construction cost of the project is $971,410 with a total cost of the 
project at approximately $1.231 Million.  The estimated project cost of $1.231 Million will be funded by the 
New Jersey Water Bank. 

Pursuant to N.J.A.C. 7:22-10.10(b); a hearing to obtain public comment on this request will be held at the 
office of the: 

Clinton Township Sewerage Authority 
79 Beaver Avenue, Suite 3 

Clinton, NJ 08809 
Phone: (908) 735-5026 
Thursday, April 7, 2022 

6:30pm 
 

This meeting is conducted in a hybrid model where attendance can be in-person or via ZOOM ™ due to 
the Coronavirus (COVID-19) as follows   

 
Join Zoom Meeting 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/4862361450?pwd=QndsaVcra0pCMUJnN1ROOGF6SHFYQT09 
Meeting ID: 486 236 1450 

Passcode: SYAMu7 
One tap mobile 

+13017158592,,4862361450#,,,,*696612# US (Washington DC) 
+13126266799,,4862361450#,,,,*696612# US (Chicago) 

 
Dial by your location 

+1 301 715 8592 US (Washington DC) 
+1 312 626 6799 US (Chicago) 

+1 646 558 8656 US (New York) 
+1 253 215 8782 US (Tacoma) 
+1 346 248 7799 US (Houston) 
+1 669 900 9128 US (San Jose) 

Meeting ID: 486 236 1450 



Passcode: 696612 
Find your local number: https://us02web.zoom.us/u/kbbQLq5DXF 

 

All information submitted by the Township to the New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection in 
support of the proposed sewer main extension is available for public inspection at the CTSA offices noted 
above between 7:30am-2:30 pm Monday through Friday.  For questions or comments regarding the 
documents, contact Nancy C. Wohlleb, P.E., Vice-President, Mott MacDonald, Authority Consulting 
Engineer, via email at nancy.wohlleb@mottmac.com or phone at (973) 912-2632. 


